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OPG REMINDS PARENTS TO STAY CLEAR! STAY SAFE!  
Family Day is a good time to talk about safety 

 
Toronto - Ontario Power Generation is reminding families to “Stay Clear, Stay Safe” this 
holiday weekend.   
 
“Over the long weekend people may be out ice fishing, skiing or snowmobiling. It’s the 
perfect time for families to go over basic safety rules,” said Mike Martelli, OPG’s Senior Vice 
President Hydro Thermal Operations. 
 
“Please take some time to make sure everyone understands the dangers near hydro 
stations and dams,” Martelli adds. “Don’t walk onto a river or lake near dams and generating 
stations. Changing water levels and currents can crack the ice, leaving it weak and unstable. 
People should always keep safety in mind all year round any time they are on or near the 
water.” 
 
Close to 100 per cent of the electricity OPG produces comes from our hydro and nuclear 
generating facilities, which are 99.7 per cent free of climate change or smog-causing 
emissions.  
 
Visit www.opg.com to learn more about OPG, and www.stayclearstaysafe.ca to view our 
winter public service announcement. 
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